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MONTHLY PRAYER GROUP 
We will be holding our next  

monthly prayer meeting on Monday 

23rd April at 3.30pm in school.  These 

meetings take place on the first  

Monday of each month - as far as the 

calendar allows.  We welcome  

everyone who would like to come 

along to pray for the life of the school.   

Welcome back to a new term.  We hope you had a lovely Easter break and 

good family time.  Everyone has settled back now and it is lovely to see the 

sun shining!   

The new themes are in full swing now, with children learning about Castles in 

Class 1, Romans and Egyptians in Class 2 and all about the human body in 

Class 3.  As always, there is an exciting buzz around learning in school.  

Thank you for all you do to support the children in their themes. 

We really hope that the sun continues to shine and for a good length of time, 

so if this is the start of better weather, I would like to encourage you to send 

named sun hats into school with your children for playtimes.  In addition, 

please apply sun-cream to your children in the morning as needed.  We are 

unable to put this on children ourselves. 

 

I hope you have a wonderful week. 

Mr C. 

MESSAGE FROM FRIENDS 
 

Save the Date- for Friends Picnic & Performance Evening on Wednesday 23rd May at the Wa-

ter Gardens at 6pm. More details to follow shortly. 

 

We would like to wish Kat Hughes lots & lots of luck as she tackles the London Marathon this  

Sunday. Thank you to everyone who has supported her so far! There is still time to 'Guess Kat's 

Time' if you would like to, please contact Kat or Katie before Sunday. Whoever guesses the closest  

finish time wins £25!   

Good Luck Kat!!!  

GOVERNOR UPDATE 
At our last governors’ meeting, we welcomed Mr  

Steven Harris on to the governing body.  He will be a 

new Foundation Governor appointed by Flaxley PCC.  

We look forward to working with him.   



                             TRAVELLING BOOK FAIR 

Our grateful thanks go to everyone who has already 

supported the book fair.  It will be collected next 

Tuesday morning, so there is still time to purchase 

books.  As a result of your generosity at previous 

book fairs, we have been able to  purchase more 

books for our school library to the value of nearly 

£600.  Your support at these book fairs really does 

make a huge difference to the lives of the children at 

our school, so thank you once again. 

DRAMA PRODUCTION 
This is a confirmation notice of the dates 

for the Drama Production.  This will take 

place on Thursday July 5th and Friday 

6th July.  If you would like to be involved 

in this in any way, please speak to Mr C, 

Mrs McCartney or Mrs Sim.  We would 

love to have your help.     

20.04.18 Theme Sheets to Parents 

Wk Beg 14.05.18 SATs week 

25.05.18 End of Term 

04.06.18 Start of Term 

11.06.18 Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

15.06.18 Father’s Day Service in school 9.15 

21.06.18 Sports Morning 

25.06.18 Dene Magna Transition week – 

Confirmed 

Wk Beg 02.07.18 Production week 

06.07.18 Reserve Sports Morning 

13.07.18 Theme Celebration 

13.07.18 ANNUAL REPORTS TO PARENTS 

18.07.18 Celebration Evening at Westbury Church and 
School 6.30pm 

19.07.18 Children finish Term 

20.07.18 INSET / End of Term 

Calendar dates for Term 5&6 

CLUBS 
All clubs will be taking place from 

Monday 23rd April.  Your child will be 

bringing home their letter tomorrow 

with confirmation of the clubs they 

have been allocated to.  We are also in 

the process of trying to organise some 

additional clubs with outside  

providers.  Details of these are to  

follow. 


